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Dear Parents and Carers,
What a fabulous start to this academic year, the children have come back with such an amazing

attitude to learning and a passion to achieve.

Between us, we are leading the fight for a future where ALL young minds are supported and
empowered, whatever the challenges. We are here to ensure that children have the best possible
support and have the resilience to overcome life’s difficulties.

Next Thursday, ;LQF“ October is ‘Hello Yellow Day.” This has been launched by ‘Young Minds’ - a
leading UK charity supporting children and young people’s mental health.

The aim of this day is to raise, not only awareness, but also funds for a much-needed charity.

Your child is invited to take part in this fabulous day. All your child needs to do is wear somethingy
yellow, and pay £1. The monies are to be donated to the Young Minds Charity.

Many thanks for your continued support,

Kind regards Miss Forbes.
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